. Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Lykken, David (UTC)

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2009 11:11 AM

To: 'Meissner, Keith'

Cc: Marek, Chanda; Woodard, Marina (UTC); Zuehlke, Stephanie (UTC)
Subject: RE: Bellingham Inspection Report PG-090002

Request granted. The response is now due no later than Jan 6, 2010

David Lykken :

Chief Pipeline Safety Engineer

Utilities and Transportation Commission
divkken@utc.wa.gov

360-664-1219

From: Meissner, Keith [mailto:Keith.Meissner@cngc.com]
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2009 10:28 AM

To: Lykken, David (UTC) '

Cc: Marek, Chanda

Subject: Bellingham Inspection Report PG-090002

Dave,

Because we're still working on the response to the Aberdeen inspection, ongoing
projects to fix deficiencies found in the Kennewick inspection, and the performance of
the Bremerton field inspection, we do not have sufficient time to review and respond to
the Whatcom county report by December 7. I request a 30 day extension to January 6,
2010.

Keith A. Meissner, PE

Manager, Safety and Compliance
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
(206) 381-6734




